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13, Norham Gardens,
(Typewritten) Oxford.,
To Aug. 4th, 1908,
(Mr. Henry Phipps)

Dear Mr, Phipps: =-

I was glad to get your letter this morning. I shall hope to
See you on your return to London. We leave for Scotlend on Friday.
I do not think we shell be in Edingurgh,

I knew that you would be wermly received at Munich.
Kind regards to lrs, Phipps,
Sincerely yours,

¥m. Osler,



